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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 1:29 PM


To: Russell Perry; Adam Pope


Subject: Revisions to the USGS IA


Russ and Adam--

Time for an update on this. We provided revisions to our contracting people and this has been going through the


process, including review by counsel, which led to additional questions and clarifications.


Point is, I think that we are closing in, so I wanted to be sure that you had a heads up. Will you be able to work


this into your workflow for the next few weeks? I don't want to jump the gun in case the agreement doesn't get


modified, but I do think it would be a good idea to be ready to know what tasks we need to hit early when this is


ready. I'll go back to your previous emails and I'll also talk with Jeff, but I thought it helpful to put this in your


thought queue so we can jump on it once give the go-ahead.


Thanks!


Cathy



